HOUSING AUTHORITY OF BALTIMORE CITY

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

VACANT UNIT RENOVATIONS 

RFP NUMBER: B-1917-20
The Housing Authority of Baltimore City (“HABC”) will issue a Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for qualified and interested contractors to submit proposals to renovation HABC owned vacant dwelling units located throughout Baltimore City.   

PROPOSALS WILL BE DUE no later than 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time on Wednesday, September 30, 2020.
A non-mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held on Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 10:00 a.m., at the Charles L. Benton Building, 417 E. Fayette Street, Room 416, Baltimore, Maryland, 21202.

Responders shall also comply with all applicable requirements of Section 3 of the Housing and Urban Development Act of 1968, 12 U.S.C. Section 1701u.

The RFP may be obtained on or after Monday, August 31, 2020, at the following location:

Housing Authority of Baltimore City

Division of Fiscal Operations, Purchasing Department

417 E. Fayette Street, Room 414

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Attention: John Airey, Senior Contract Manager
Tel: (410) 396-3261 
john.airey@habc.org  

Questions regarding the RFP should be directed in writing to the address and individual indicated above and must include the reference: HABC RFP Number B-1917-20.
HABC reserves the right to make multiple award under HABC RFP B-1917-20 
